
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk 
 

Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 
 

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

7th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Year 6 Cinema Trip Wednesday 17th July 2024 

To celebrate the end of their time at Burwell Village College Primary School, we have organised a special end of 
year trip.  We are writing to inform you that we would like to take our Year 6 children on a trip to Cineworld, in 
Ely, to see the new animated film ‘Despicable Me 4’. 

We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00 a.m. and will return around 12.30 p.m. in time for lunch.  Please 
can all children wear school uniform and bring in a water bottle.  Children do not need to bring any treats.  There 
are enough left over from the residential trip.  These will be shared with all pupils. 

Trip cost 

£15.00 minus £10.00 (Friends contribution) Total to pay £5.00 

We would like to say a big thank you to our lovely Friends of Burwell Village College Primary School for their 
generous donation towards the cost of our day out.  We really appreciate all that they do for the school. 

The Education Act requires us to ask you to contribute voluntarily to the cost of this visit, rather than charge you 
directly for it.  Any family in receipt of Family Credit, or where circumstances make full payment difficult, should 
contact the head teacher, in confidence, as it may be possible to seek assistance from charitable funds.  Any 
such assistance is provided anonymously. Please make your contribution for this trip online via Scopay for the 
amount shown above by Friday 12th July 2024.  Please indicate online your permission for your child to attend. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Max Thorne and Ms Jeanette Saunders 

Year 6 Teachers 

 
 

mailto:office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk/

